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I am writing to state that I feel no public good is served by the present rush to export LNG. I
 believe that it is ill-conceived and will be harmful to the environment at this time of severe
 climate change.

Because I and other affected parties only in the past couple of days became aware of this
 comment period--it was not widely announced--,I would request an extension of time for all
 affected parties to comment and intervene on this application.

Briefly, however, I will note that my (and my neighbors') concerns about the export of LNG has
 to do with:

the much more significant output of greenhouse gas by the methane that the LNG
 produces (methane is 86 times more potent than CO2). As a nation we need to take
 action to respond to the scientifically unquestioned effects of climate change. We must
 find ways to lower our emissions of both methane and CO2. Exporting LNG only
 increases emissions.
the fact that natural gas sells for 3 to 4 more times as much in foreign markets which
 would drive up the price in the domestic market
over the long term, exporting LNG would reduce the supply available for the domestic
 market

For all of these reasons, I am opposed to approving this application to export LNG. It is not in
 the public interest.

Sincerely,

Holly Higinbotham
Windsor, MA 
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